
C R A V E  &  P R O J E C T  S E A R C H
Transition Program for Students with a Disability ages 18-21

At SCC-Milford Campus, Milford, Nebraska

•	 CRAVE Day is 9:00-2:00

•	 Instructional time 1 hour plus, lunch & 3 hours 
job experience

•	 Lunch with CRAVE participants 

•	 School break: Labor Day, Thanksgiving, 
Christmas, Spring Break and Easter

•	 Number of participants: 10

•	 Can either be or not be a Nebraska VR client

•	 Can attend during  5th, 6th, &/or 7th year of 
high school

•	 Can attend CRAVE for 1 to 3 years (August thru 
May)

•	 Can begin program at beginning of year, at 
quarter or at semester

•	 School staff complete application online

•	 Can take classes at SCC-Milford campus (paid 
for by student & family)

•	 Orientation week (become familiar with 
classmates and campus)

•	 Four non-paid job experiences, about nine 
weeks – do not interview for these

•	 Annual IEP Meeting at CRAVE Classroom

•	 Dress Code: Blue jeans, polo, collared shirt, 
dress pants, non-slip shoes

•	 Completion of CRAVE Celebration Ceremony

At York General, York, Nebraska

•	 Project SEARCH Day is 8:30-3:15 

•	 Instructional time 1 ½ hours & 4 ½ hours 
Internship

•	 Lunch and breaks with York General department 
staff

•	 School break: Labor Day, Thanksgiving, 
Christmas, Spring Break and Easter

•	 Number of participants: 5

•	 Must be working with Nebraska VR

•	 Last year of high school (2nd Wednesday of 
August thru 2nd Wednesday of May)

•	 Can attend Project SEARCH for only 1 year

•	 Student must apply for and go thru interview 
process to be selected for the program

•	 Program begins in August

•	 Orientation week – first week and a half of 
program (in classroom working on resumes, 
interviews and trainings)

•	 Transition weeks – in between each internship 
(in classroom updating resumes, job tours of 
businesses in town, guest speakers)

•	 Three non-paid internships, about 10 weeks 
each – prior to internship will interview for 
internship & 8 weeks into the internship will 
turn in a resignation letter

•	 Must participate in York General training, 
department meetings and quarterly all staff 
meetings

•	 Monthly Internship Team Meeting, plus an 
annual IEP meeting

•	 Dress Code: wear attire set by department (ie. 
Scrubs, non slip shoes, dress pants, collared 
shirt, etc.)

•	 Graduation celebration in May – receive high 
school diploma from school representative and 
Project SEARCH Certificate


